
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year!!   
 
Unity School has been working hard to prepare for your family’s safety during this global 
pandemic, and the Lunch Program has made accommodations to ensure this safety as 
we return to an in-person learning environment. Lunch will still be available from the 
Unity School cafeteria every day. Starting the 2020-2021 school year and until further 
notice, lunch will be eaten in the classrooms and in outdoor spaces. In-house, specially 
prepared takeout/bag lunches will be available for purchase from the Unity School 
cafeteria. These lunches will be delivered to the classrooms for Preschool through 5th 
grade.  Middle school will pick up their lunches from the cafeteria, while following proper 
COVID safety procedures. 
 
The menus will be simplified, and takeout lunches will be offered until it is determined 
that the cafeteria can be reopened. A selection of sandwiches with the appropriate side 
dishes or a chef salad meal with a dessert and a beverage will be offered. The daily 
sandwich selections include: a turkey sandwich, peanut butter, peanut butter and jelly, 
veggie burger, and a cheese sandwich. A special hot “Sandwich of the Week” will also 
be offered every day, except Wednesday. Pizza is served every Wednesday. For the 
first week of school, the “Sandwich of the Week” will be a Grilled Chicken Fillet on Bun.  
 
The lunch menu is located on the Unity School Website in the Parents section under the 
lunch tab. The menu can also be found at www.unityschool.nutrislice.com. There is a  
Nutrislice app that can be downloaded on your phone. Students order lunch for the day 
every morning upon arrival at the classroom. 
 
Plain water and milk are the only beverages permitted for snack or lunch at Unity 
School. A choice of one of these beverages is offered with each purchased meal. Juice 
and flavored waters are NOT permitted as per our Wellness Policy.  Those who 
would like an additional beverage with lunch or those who bring lunch from home can 
purchase a beverage. Lunch is $5.75. A super-size meal (an additional sandwich or 
pizza slice) is also available for an extra $1.50.  A single water or milk is $0.65. Lunches 
are billed monthly. 
 
Questions, concerns, and suggestions are always welcome. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me. Thank you for your continuous support and encouragement.  
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lori Robbins, M.S., R.D. 
lrobbins@unityschool.com 
 


